
The Wave         l'Onde

The Scientific Program Committee (SPC) of the 2024 Congress has
received 16 session proposals, on a wide range of interesting and
relevant topics such as: extreme weather, coastal oceanography
and ocean modeling, climate systems and their global and regional
modeling, the Arctic, and artificial intelligence. In addition to these
sessions, there will also be 8 general sessions covering our
interdisciplinary atmosphere-ocean science, ranging from
theoretical research to applied science, and from the sharing and
transformation of scientific knowledge into services for society.

Dear CMOS members,

On behalf of CMOS, I would like to wish you a very happy New Year 2024. May it be full of health, success and
personal satisfaction in your projects and studies, in the case of our students.

We invite you to take part in the 2024 impact study survey.  

This survey is part of an initiative to explore how CMOS can have a more significant impact on Canada's
atmospheric, oceanographic and environmental landscape, and deliver greater value to its members.  This is your
chance to have your say on improving CMOS' value proposition. Your participation in this survey is essential, as the
results of this initiative will be an important factor in the development of CMOS's next strategic plan.

February 15, 2024 is also the deadline for nominations for peer recognition awards. This is an
excellent opportunity to recognize the scientific contributions and exemplary dedication of our
hard-working colleagues. Be sure to nominate deserving individuals for these awards, and join in
the CMOS tradition of highlighting excellence.
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As indicated in the January 11 pre-announcement, the abstract submission window opens shortly (January 22)
and closes on February 15.  You'll find more and more details on the dedicated web page on the CMOS website
and on the congress website in the coming weeks.  Please visit their web pages regularly.

We encourage centers to find innovative ways for members to meet during parts of the Congress, which will be
virtual, in their respective cities, in a way that fosters both scientific and social interaction.

Many thanks to all the volunteers who contribute to CMOS. 

Don't forget to renew your membership, or to become or invite someone to become a
CMOS member.

Highlighted underline blue texts, member and donate icons are active links. Do not be shy to click on them.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JBYV6CC
https://cmos.ca/site/activities/awards?nav=sidebar
https://cmos.ca/site/membersarea/cmos?language=en_CA&
https://cmos.ca/site/about/donations?language=en_CA&

